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NOTICE TO THE SHAREHOLDERS/INVESTORS 

[Transfer of Unclaimed Dividend to the Capital Market Stabilization Fund(CMSF)] 

Our valued shareholders are requested to claim their unclaimed dividend amount on or before 28 April 2024 
with proper supporting documents at secretariat@robi.com.bd or sms to +880 1886110110. Pursuant to 
relevant BSEC Rules, the details of the shareholders whose unclaimed dividend amount are subject to 
transfer to CMSF have already been published on the Investor Relations section of the Company's website  
https://www.robi.com.bd/en/corporate/investor-relations  

The Shareholders are requested to note that in case no valid claim is received by the aforementioned date, 
the Company shall , with a view to comply with the requirements of the relevant BSEC Directive and Rules, 
initiate the necessary actions to transfer the unclaimed dividend to the CMSF within 29 April 2024. In case 
of any query, the shareholder may contact the company secretariat over the email at secretariat@robi.com.bd 

 

                     On behalf of Robi Axiata Limited, 
31 March 2024           Mohammed Shahedul Alam 

          Company Secretary 
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